
 

Improvement of multi-agency chronologies that 
provide effective sharing of information across 
relevant agencies.  

Revision of OSCB information sharing protocol. 

‘YP Voices in GP Project’ included secondary schools 
in Oxford City, along with healthcare students and 
the school health nurse team. 

 

New service within Children’s Social Care has 
greater number of permanent/committed staff in 
more teams, therefore increasing support to 
children and young people. 

Higher level of support and increased housing units 
for children leaving care. 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Social Care records reflect the ‘Child’s 
Voice.’  

Respectful language towards children and young 
people as individuals and groups.  

Children and young people involved in planning, 
name, branding and service standards of the new 
Children’s Social Care, Youth Justice & Exploitation 
Service. 

The ‘Child’s World’ being the theme for the OSCB 
Conference 2020 allowed children and young 
people to speak out and be heard. 

Learner Engagement’s, ‘Behaviour Pathway’ for 
schools, so children at risk of exclusion get an early 
intervention. 

For the ‘YP Voices in GP Project’, 3 Oxford City GPs 
were used and involved young people as users of 
services who helped design and produce GP 
services.  

 

 

 

 

“…sometimes with Social 
Services I feel like my 
voice is not heard.” 

 

Oxfordshire MIND held workshops for 
schools/colleges, on mental health & wellbeing, 
anxiety, anger/healthy coping strategies and self-
esteem. 

Positive feedback from MIND workshops by young 
people in providing good physical/mental aspects 
and confidence in talking openly about their 
feelings. 

Oxfordshire MIND workshops may continue due to 
successful outcomes.                                                                

“Why do schools not help with 
how we feel and manage our 

feelings, it would help us work 
better and enjoy school”. 

“Schools and other services 
need to share more 

information between each 
other in order to help 

students more.” 

“...services are very 
under-funded meaning 
support can either not 

continue or is restricted”. 
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